
RIDGE RIDE # 2 - MAY 9, 2022

A LOVELY RIDE THROUGH THE HILLS FOLLOWED BY
LUNCHEON AT THE RIDGE GOLF CLUB AND A VISIT

TO VAN HOWD FOUNDRY.

- Limited to 30 people-

Dear Fellow Members,

Steve & Ann Beede will be leading a Second ride to Auburn on May 9th

duplicating the February 14th  wonderful Ride and Luncheon at The Ridge Golf

Club and Events Center followed by a visit to the famous Van Howd Foundry. 

The 10 Members who were wait-listed and missed the first Ride will be given

first priority for this Second Ride. If Member interest in this ride exceeds the

expected 30 people, we may be able to expand the Participation.

We will meet at the Orchard Creek Wave parking lot at 9:30 A.M., then leave

promptly at 10:00 A.M, and enjoy a lovely cruise through the back roads as we

make our way to The Ridge Golf Club on Airport Road in Auburn. After a

sumptuous plated Luncheon hosted by their Executive Chef, we’ll cruise across

the street to the Foundry of Douglas Van Howd, sculptor and painter, known

worldwide for his wildlife and western creations, not to mention his incredible

sculpture of Ronald Reagan.  If we’re lucky, we might even meet the artist.

Arrangements are just now being made with the Ridge and we expect the

Luncheon Menu to be available within a week and should be substantially the

same as was offered in February. We’ll forward that to you upon receipt so you

can make your meal selections. 

As with our February Ride, we expect the cost to be $30.00 per person, including

room rental and tip.

PLEASE EMAIL STEVE BEEDE AT (see Roster for Steve’s e-mail address)

NO LATER THAN APRIL 1ST TO RESERVE YOUR SPOT. YOUR

PAYMENT AND LUNCHEON SELECTIONS WILL FOLLOW.  

We are looking forward to seeing you for this fun Ride.

Steve & Ann


